The Max Planck Institute for Human Development (Berlin) together with the Max Planck
Institute for Biological Cybernetics (Tlbingen) is seeking applications for a 2-year

postdoctoral fellowship

at the Center for Lifespan Psychology beginning June 1, 2010. The project investigates
electrophysiological correlates of emotional pictures’ perception.

The main tasks of the postdoctoral fellow include the implementation/development of
experimental studies on visual perception of emotional pictures by application of
electroencephalography (EEG), data analysis of biosignals, statistical analysis, preparation
and publication of scientific manuscripts.

A successful applicant should have a doctoral degree in the Natural or Social Sciences, EEG
experience, organizational and practical application skills on scientific investigation, excellent
command of English (spoken and written), capacity to work independently and in a team,
strong social skills.

The salary range is comparable with international standards for postdoctoral positions.
Applicants should send a cover letter describing their research interests, curriculum vitae, 3
letters of recommendation, and reprints to: Dr. Viktor Miiller (vmueller@mpib-
berlin.mpg.de), Max Planck Institute for Human Development, Lentzeallee 94, 14195
Berlin, Germany.

To guarantee full consideration, applications should be received by April 30, 2010.

The Max Planck Society is interested in increasing the number of women on it’s scientific
staff. We strongly encourage applications from women and members of minority groups.
The Max Planck Society is committed to employing more handicapped individuals and
particularly encourages them to apply.



